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 (Over) 

Instructions for Changing Your Phone Number  

and/or Email Address in Skyward 

 

Dear Parents, 

If you need to update your phone number of email address in Skyward, please follow the steps 

below. Home addresses cannot be changed in Skyward until our school offices re-open and the 

Address Verification process has been completed. If you have questions, please call your school’s 

office. 

 

STEP #1:  On your Skyward Home Screen, select “Employee Access” from the drop-down menu 

next to the “Home,” located in the upper left corner of your screen. 

 
STEP #2:  In the “Employee Access” screen, click on “Employee Information” and then 

“Personal Information.” 
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STEP #3:  In the “Employee Info” screen, click on the “Request Changes” button. 

 

 
 

STEP #4:  This is where you’ll make changes to your phone number(s) and/or email addresses. 

 

STEP #5:  Click the “Save” button.  Changes that you make to your phone numbers no longer 

require approval. However, you will need to await approval for changes made to your email 

address. 

 


